
Actions and  
local/regional strikes

Pharmacy employees take action
Pharmacy assistants and pharmacy employees are taking action for  
a better national collective labor agreement and fairer wages.  
This is an action by the labor unions FNV and CNV.

What do these actions involve?
During the on-time actions, pharmacy employees work strictly 
according to the collective labor agreement rules, with strict working 
hours and breaks. In the event of local and regional strikes, pharmacy 
employees can interrupt their work for a shorter or longer period.

What does this mean to you?
Pharmacy care will continue, but will be organized differently than  
you are used to. The safe use of your medication remains our top 
priority. You may be temporarily referred to another pharmacy.  
We ask for your understanding.

You can then visit: 

This pharmacy is open from Monday to Friday 

from                  to                  PM
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